
 
 

Enquiries to: Mrs K.Wharton, Progress Leader Y11 
          
             
September 22nd 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 11 Progress Evening - Thursday 6th October 2022  
 
The Year 11 Progress Evening will take place on Thursday 6th October 2022 from 4.00pm to 
7.00pm, and will be located in the Main Heart Space and the Auditorium. 
  
The school operates an easy to use online appointment booking system. This allows you to 
choose your own appointment times with teachers and receive an email confirming your 
appointments.  
 
Appointments can be made from 4.00pm on Friday 23rd September and will close at midday 
on Thursday 6th of October. Should you wish to make any changes after this date please 
contact the school office.  Please note that a Careers Advisor will also be available on the 
evening should you wish to discuss your child’s options post Netherwood. 
 
Please visit https://netherwood.parentseveningsystem.co.uk to book your appointments.  If 
you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will be happy to 
assist you. 
  
On the evening please enter the school by the main entrance only. 
  
If you require any further assistance or information, please contact Mrs K.Wharton, Y11 
Progress Leader by emailing kim.wharton@astreanetherwood.org. 
  
We look forward to welcoming you into school. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs K Wharton 
Progress Leader Y11 
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